
1469
Sponsor(s): Representatives L. Johnson, Morris, Long and Thibaudeau

Brief Description: Clarifying that the department of social and
health services is not required to reimburse certain health care
costs under the limited casualty program.

HB 1469 - DIGEST

(SUBSTITUTED FOR - SEE 1ST SUB)

Revises RCW 70.48.130 to clarify that the department is not
required to reimburse certain health care costs under the limited
casualty program.


